
[Date] 
  
AT&T Mobility 
Chief E9-1-1 Compliance Officer 
P.O. Box 97061 
Redmond, WA 98073-9761 
  
This letter is to request Text-to-911 service per the industry agreement filed with the FCC on December 6, 2012.  
The [PSAP Name] operates the 9-1-1 Public Safety Answering Point(s) for all of [description of jurisdiction]. 
  
By making this request, we affirm that 
  
a) [PSAP Name] represents it is technically ready to receive Text-to-911 messages 
b) [PSAP Name] is authorized to accept and, AT&T is authorized to provide, Text-to-911 service 
c) [PSAP Name] has chosen [describe the solution]. 
  
Your point of contact for the implementation will be [contact name, address, email address, phone number] 
  
Signed 
  
  
  
[name], 
[title] 
  
  
  
(Note: if there are multiple primary PSAPs in the jurisdiction, please list them all. Do Not list secondary PSAPs.  
Also, if there are other PSAPs in the jurisdiction which are not affiliated with your organization, and are not part 
of the request, please note as well. Thanks !) 
 
 


